
 

  

• Play ‘quick fingers’ by asking your child to show you double the 

amount of fingers eg ‘show me double 2 on your fingers.’ 

• Talk about the meaning of new words in your child’s ‘shared 

book for home reading.’ 

What we are learning:  

 

In Literacy, we will be sharing the story of ‘Eliot Midnight 

Superhero’ and looking at the structure of stories including 

stories having a problem and resolution. We will be focusing 

on story language and story openers such as ‘Once upon a 

time….’ We will continue to encourage the children to say 

their sentence out loud and count the words before beginning. 

 

In maths, we will be working on finding ‘half of a number’ and 

‘doubles.’ We will be developing our understanding of 

subtraction including taking away stories using the language of 

‘First, Then & Now.’  We will be playing games  using the stem 

sentence First I had …Then ….now I have… 

 

 

In maths, we will be counting forwards and backwards 

to 20 and using counting on and counting back to solve 

problems of addition and subtraction. We will begin 

looking at half of a number by sharing a number in 2 

equal groups. 

 

At home  

 

Have a go at spelling the following ‘tricky’ words: 

 

  be  my   sure  into   all 

 

Segment sound to write the following sentence: 

 

We are up at night looking at the moon. 

Phonics: 
In Phonics we will be continuing to revisit 

all the phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs  – 

ai, oa ee, igh, ur, or, er, ar, ow, oi, ear, air. 

We will be reading longer words –  

lightning, vanish, mammoth, earring. We 

will be reading words when the ‘s’ makes 

the ‘z’ sound such as visit, queens, chairs, 

chains, poison. We will be reading words 

when the ‘es’ makes the ‘z’ sound such as 

torches, fishes, wishes, foxes, boxes, 

fizzes.  

We will be spelling vanish, mammoth, my, 

visit, poison, are, coats, cooks, sure, 

wishes, boxes, pure, fizzes, fishes. 

This week in Reception  Week beginning 18/3/24 

 

And finally:  The children are all working incredibly hard; well done to 

them! 
                                      Thank you 

Reception Team 
 


